
Feedback Request for Prescription Drug 

Rebate Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to improving our 

Prescription Drug Rebate Program, we are reaching out to gather feedback from valued 

participants like you. 

Your thoughts and suggestions play a crucial role in helping us enhance the program's 

effectiveness and accessibility. We kindly ask you to share your experience regarding the 

following: 

• Overall experience with the program 

• Ease of accessing rebates 

• Clarity of information provided 

• Any challenges faced during the process 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Please send your feedback by [Date]. You can reply directly to this email or reach us at [Contact 

Information]. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help shape the future of the program. 

Thank you for your participation and for helping us serve you better. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Organization Contact Information] 


